PRACTICES:

- -Practices are limited to players and coaches only. Parents must remain outside the facility at all times.
- Times will be staggered so that only one team will be using the facility at the same time.
- Teams must wait until the prior team has excited the facility before entering.
- Coach will sanitize common areas prior to the next team's arrival
- A designated individual will ensure that the facility being used is completely sanitized after the final practice using CDC approved sanitizers.

GAME SCHEDULE

Game start times will be staggered 75 minutes allowed for games, and we recommend teams not to arrive more than 15 minutes prior to game time.

Benches, scorer's tables, and clock will all be sanitized in between each game using CDC approved sanitizers.

PRE-GAME

- · All persons entering the gym will be required to wear a face-covering
- Players are encouraged to bring masks and their own small personal hand sanitizers.

DURING THE GAME

- The Community will provide the game balls.
- The game ball will be sanitized between each quarter and during timeouts using CDC approved sanitizers.
- Each player is also required to use hand sanitizer before entering the game and after each quarter of play.
- Referee meetings will be limited to one referee and one (1) coach from each team; all must practice social distancing.
- The only people allowed at the scorer's table will be site staff and referees.
- Players, coaches, and referees on the court are not required to wear a face-covering but is encouraged.
- Physical contact, such as high fives, hugs, sitting next to others for water breaks, etc. are discouraged.

• Benches, scorer's tables, and clock will all be sanitized in between each game using CDC approved sanitizers.

POST-GAME

• In lieu of handshaking lines, each team will line up on their respective side of the court and respectfully acknowledge each other of a good game.

SPECTATORS

- Face coverings are required
- 6 foot distancing between members of differing households is required
- Hand sanitizer will be available at the entrance and exit of the facility

ADDITIONAL SAFETY PRECAUTIONS •

Parents should monitor the health of their children and not send them to participate in sporting activities if they exhibit any symptoms of COVID-19.

- Any staff or participants exhibiting multiple signs or symptoms of possible COVID-19 will be asked to leave the facility and contact the local health department.
- For participants identified with COVID-19 to return, they must follow MCBOE's return to school protocol
- If a staff member tests positive for COVID-19, the communities basketball representative will notify parents or guardians of possible exposure to a lab-confirmed case of COVID-19.
- A designated Community Representative will ensure that the facility used is sanitized after the completion of the night's final game using CDC approved sanitizers.